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Council Member Noble: | would like to-- we approved the redistricting maps tonight,
and so in light of redistricting, | move for staff assistance, preparation, and
marketing, and reserved community rooms for ward town halls to be held for each of
the four wards by the end of the second quarter of 2023. And that will give an
opportunity to introduce the new, um, uh, wards to the- to the community in the new
shape, since all of them 1, 2, 3, and 4 have, uh, new constituents within their wards.

Mayor Huseman: | have a motion to direct staff to, uh, prepare ward town halls to
discuss the redistricting and new wards. Is there a second? Council Member Kim?

Council Member Kim: Second that.

Mayor Huseman: | have a motion and a second. Is there any discussion? Mayor
Pro Tem?

Mayor Pro Tem Allen-Thomas: Thank you. For-for clarification, is there anything
stating we can already have a-a town hall if it's requested by a Council Member?

City Clerk Gibson: No. | think it's a- | think it's a great idea, Mayor Pro Tem. And
we're-we're happy to put those on throughout the community and let people know
how their awards are changing ahead of the election in November, so.

Council Member Noble: | would like the Council Members for each of those wards
to be-

City Clerk Gibson: Uh-huh.

Council Member Noble: -the leaders.

City Clerk Gibson: Yep.

Gibson: Okay.

Mayor Pro Tem Allen-Thomas: Okay. Thank you. That's all | have.

Mayor Huseman: All right. Motion and a second, directing staff to help prepare for
these town halls for the different wards. All those in favor?

Council Member Noble: Aye.
Mayor Pro Tem Allen-Thomas: Aye.
Council Members: Aye.
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